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Dear Board,

I anticipate a detailed presentation from CBO Ramos and look forward to hearing your questions and
discussions. I hope that if any board member has any questions about what the structural deficit is or is not that
they air those questions during the board meeting.

Staff are very important to the district and deserve to receive pay and benefits that are competitive to what
comparable districts provide, and that allow SCUSD staff the same types of opportunities that staff in other
districts have to to upgrade to a more expensive health insurance plan if that is what works best for their
family.

I hope to see commitment to a future for SCUSD that is fiscally stable based on decisions made through the lens
of equity for the students who live in our district.

Respectfully,
Alison French-Tubo
parent of two SCUSD students



